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President's Message


 


Happy New Year! Hope you all had good Holidays! Thanks to your support, we had a busy and successful 2012. 2013 is promised to be another exciting year.


 


Some visiting scholars and their family who became part of USCPFA family had to go back to China during this past summer. We were sorry to see friends leave. We wish them the best and hope to meet them again either in China or US. At the same time, we are glad to have many new scholars and their family joining our events.


 


I like to encourage you to get involved in our Chapter’s activities, particularly participating Chapter’s events. That’s where you can see old acquaintances, meet and make new friends. 


 


     The Chinese New Year is February 10 and it is Year of the Snake. I wish you and yours a Happy, Healthy, Prosperous and Successful 2013 and Year of the Snake.


                                                             Kirk








Lorraine Okeson - New Membership Chair


 


As you are aware, our previous Membership Chair, Hank Williams, passed away last July. We will always remember Hank and appreciate all the contributions he made.





I am very pleased to announce that Lorrain Okeson is our new Membership Chair. Please join me in welcoming her to the position. Below is her biography.


 


Hello. My name is Lorraine Okeson. I am a relatively new member of USCPFA joining only 4 yr ago. One Sun., I attended a lecture at the Colonie library by a SUNY professor on issues in China. I was interested because it was only a few months after my younger son moved there. That's when I met the members and learned of the association and joined. Now I continue to try to learn more by reading, traveling, and talking to the visiting scholars. My favorite annual event is Heritage Day.





My older son is in the Army stationed in Kosovo. I was born in NYC, lived in the west for 10 yr, have been in the Capital District for 26 yr. Before retiring last year, I worked as a nurse with the oldest of our population. Now I spend my time doing volunteer work at my church, the nursing home, the historic society and the regional food bank.





I think this is a great place to live because of the history, location, available cultural events, and multicultural influences. 





- Kirk Huang





Kirk Huang


President  USCPFA








* Do you have an email address? Send it to Mel if you'd like to be added to our "USCPFA Update" information and reminders


                                    �   





Events








WINTER FUN !  GO SNOWSHOEING and LEARN ABOUT NATURE then join us for LUNCH and CONVERSATION on FEBRUARY 23





     On Saturday February 23 we will go SNOWSHOEING at the Five Rivers Environmental Education Center is located on Game Farm Road in Delmar. This is an annual FAMILY event for our members, students and scholars from China and includes children who are at least 8 years old. You will need to arrive by 9:30 AM. This Event is FREE.  





    To drive to the center go south on Route 443 /Delaware Ave. Shortly after you pass Bethlehem High School on your left you should watch for the FIVE RIVERS ENVIRONMENTAL EDUCATION CENTER sign and turn right. When we begin, the guides at the center will explain how to put on and walk on snowshoes, and then we will go for a walk in snowshoes (they provide them but if you have your own, please bring them) to walk on top of the snow. Let's hope we actually have snow-but we'll have a walk even if there is none. They will show us animal prints and explain how they survive in the winter. Be sure to dress warmly. For Winter Outdoor activities you usually need a coat, hat, mittens and warm pants (snow pants if possible).  Dress in layers. We should finish our walk by about 11:30 AM .





Next we will enjoy lunch and friendly conversation at the Delmar Reformed Church located at 386 Delaware Ave./Rte 443. When we leave the Five Rivers Center, turn left on Rte. 443, going back towards Albany about two miles to the Church. Everyone is asked to please bring food to share at the lunch - main dishes are encouraged; we have been having too many deserts!


 


SPACE IS LIMITED so we ask you to make reservation with Kirk � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo1@yahoo.com" \t "_blank" �kkhbravo1@yahoo.com�  � HYPERLINK "tel:518-782-0746" \t "_blank" �518-782-0746�, and also if you need ride or can offer ride.





Speaker Program


January 20  Albany Main Public Library


 


"Medical Mission To Tibet" — A slide presentation by Doctors Weitz and Kutler. At the Albany Public Library, 161 Washington Ave., Albany on Sunday, January 20th at 2 PM. Please contact Gene Damm, � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdamm@nyscap.rr.com" \t "_blank" �gdamm@nyscap.rr.com�  or  � HYPERLINK "tel:518-4827675" \t "_blank" �518-4827675�  for info and ride. 











 A REMINDER — Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" ��www.uscpfany.org�





Annual Chinese Cooking Demonstration and Potluck Lunch at Westminster Presbyterian Church


 


On Saturday February 16th, 2013 we will be hosting our eighth annual cooking demonstration at the Westminster Presbyterian Church, which is located at 85 Chestnut St (between Dove Street and Swan Street) from 12:30 PM – 3:30 PM. We are fortunate enough to have several chefs who are visiting scholars and students and all excellent cooks. They will give us easy to follow step-by-step directions, so that both the novice and the expert will be able to recreate the dishes. Come out of the cold and learn something new this New Year; you will not be sorry! After the demonstration you will be able to sample the dishes that they make as well as share the dishes you and others bring, with warm conversation at the potluck. This is a popular event, which is enjoyed by both Chinese and Americans alike, so please contact Alison at 518 9441614 or by e-mail at devonalison1@yahoo.com if you wish to attend, need ride or can provide ride.





Xian—the Eternal City





Together with Athens, Rome and Cairo, Xian is one of the most famous of the ancient cities; rich in a history that spans thousands of years. The Zhou(11th century BC to 771 BC), Qin(221 BC -206 BC), Western Han(206 BC-24AD) and Tang(618-907) Dynasties have all established capitals here, making Xian a historical center of China politics, economic and culture. 


Xian is the capital of Shaanxi Province, located in the southern part of Guangzhog Plain of China. The Qinling Mountain range dominates the landscape to the south of Xian, the natural border between southern and northern China. The average yearly temperature of the city is about 13.3 centigrade. Xian is a popular tour destination with numerous sights, including the Terra Cotta Warriors, City Walls, Big Wild Goose Pagoda and Grand Mosque. 


Except the cold winter, any season is relatively suitable for travelling. The best travel seasons are April to May and September to October when the weather is cooler than the stifling midsummer, but the sun still shines and warms.





Steering Committee meeting is open to anyone interested on Jan. 29 Tuesday. Meeting starts at 7:00 PM. at 70 A Chestnut St. Albany.





Christmas Party





On Sat. Dec.15, members of USCPFA and guests gathered at the Friends Meeting House for a Christmas Party. About 50 people participated in the event. We all brought food to share, sang carols, and listened to Mary tell stories. Colorful decorations added to the festive mood. Each guest was invited to decorate a tiny stocking to take home as a souvenir of the occasion. Young and old and those in between enjoyed each others company as laughter echoed from room to room.


This is an annual event. If you missed it, put it on your calendar now for next year. Watch our newsletter and web site for exact date and place.











Halloween Party Held on Saturday October 27th 2012 at the Friend’s meeting House





As always this year’s Halloween party was well attended and was lots of fun! We had both Chinese and American friends of all ages attending. We had a cute little pumpkin, among other costume wearers!


     The evening started with pumpkin carving. Then Rezsin led the pin the stork on the pumpkin and sent our poor recipients in all kinds of directions!


There was wonderful conversation and company and delicious food at our pot luck dinner, before ghost story telling and entertainment. Our member Mary Murphy, a well-known professional story teller, kindly told two incredibly scary tales. We also heard some old Chinese and English tales! We then all went home looking twice over our shoulders for any ghost!


     You still never made it to our Halloween party?! Well mark your new calendar now, it is always on the closest Saturday or Sunday to Halloween and always guaranteed to be so much fun!





     A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" ��www.uscpfany.org�





Events





Contact information


President:  Kirk Huang    518-782-0746 � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo@yahoo.com" ��kkhbravo@yahoo.com�  (9 Hunters Run Blvd, Cohoes, NY 12047)


Vice President: Bea Swire   518 -399-7356


Treasurer: Nancy Meyer   518-271-6343 nancearb@peoplepc.com


Secretary: Alison Stonbely 518-944-1614 devonalison1@yahoo.com 


Event Updates: Mel Horowitz   518-449-8817 � HYPERLINK "mailto:edusources@yahoo.com" ��� HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?mailto=1&msg=017C57F2-EF90-46A0-B56B-A70BC113A357&start=0&len=3801&src=&type=x&to=melschinafriends@yahoo.com&cc=&bcc=&subject=&body=&curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1aec69bbfd3b6aede5e27ccf53d3cdf338" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com��


Programs: Gene Damm 518-482-7675 � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdamm@nycap.rr.com" ��gdamm@nycap.rr.com� 


Membership: Lorraine Okeson  518-237-7173 � HYPERLINK "mailto:lorraine.okeson@gmail.com" ��lorraine.okeson@gmail.com�   





Quick View Calendar





Date�
Event�
Location�
Time�
Page�
�
Sun. Jan 20�
"Medical Mission To Tibet"�
Albany Public Library�
2:00 PM�
2�
�
Sat. Feb 16�
Chinese Cooking Demonstration & Potluck Lunch�
Westminster Presbyterian Church�
12:30 PM �
2�
�
Sat. Feb 23�
Snowshoeing & Potluck Lunch�
Five Rivers Environmental Education Center�
9:30 AM�
2�
�






Quick View Calendar








Membership Application – Make checks out to USCPFA


				


Name ____________________________________________________	





Address __________________________________________________		





City, State and Zip __________________________________________





Phone ____________________________________________________         Circle one of the above





Email ____________________________________________________


		     


Amount enclosed* ______________________





Mail to: USCPFA c/o Lorraine Okeson, 10 Watervliet Ave, Cohoes, NY 12047





All memberships include a quarterly copy of the National US-China Review and bimonthly USCPFA Newsletter 


* Donations are Tax Deductible to extent allowed by law.





Coming Soon:   





"Medical Mission To Tibet"                                            Sun. Jan 20


Chinese Cooking Demonstration & Potluck Lunch     Sat.  Feb 16


Snowshoeing & Potluck Lunch                                     Sat.  Feb 23











Type of Membership





Student -- $10


Senior -- $20


Individual -- $25


Family -- $40








US-China Peoples Friendship Association


President - Kirk Huang
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Place stamp here











